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Dear Titus Members,  
 

Welcome back to what is sure to be another year of Fun in the Sun at Titus!  The Board of Directors and I are very excited about this upcoming 
2019 season. 
 

Another big thank you to our amazing Park Manager, Tessa Best, and her outstanding staff! 2018 was a record-breaking year for us with new 
membership hitting 39 and total membership reaching 159, which is the highest we have seen in the last 10 plus years!!!!  
I know that with many of the same key players, 2019 will not disappoint! Great guards, outgoing and fun swim instructors, and knowledgeable park 
assistants on deck make for a very enjoyable visit to the park!  
 

The Titus Swim program is stronger than ever! Titus will offer group, semi-private, and private swim lessons as well.  Titus legacy, Carla Caballo, will 
continue working with children one-on-one. If you have young swimmers, I highly encourage you to come and check out all the options. 
 

Returning this year is United States Professional Tennis Association “Pro 1,” Phil Batchelder.  He will continue as our Head Tennis Pro in 2019.  We 
encourage you to call Phil at (831) 262-3417 any time of the year for questions or to set up a lesson with him.  
 

We will continue to offer our summer camps, as we have received significant positive feedback for our late-summer program. Camp Titus is a fun 
experience for kids ages 5-12.  They take part in different crafts each day, hike into the hills surrounding our beautiful park, swim, and play tennis 
with our Tennis Pro, Phil.  Every day is something new.  We are looking forward to another great summer of camp, so please make sure to check it 
out this year.  Your kids will thank you! 
 

The Titus season begins Friday, April 12, and we will be open the entire week of Spring Break. Please see enclosed schedule for list of dates. A final 
schedule will be available in April 2019. 
 

I am very pleased to report that we do not need to raise our annual dues this year, because of the growth in membership experienced in both 2017 
and 2018!  Thank you to the fantastic board and the support team that helps our park stay on track!  Enclosed is your invoice/membership form for 
the 2019 season. Please note that if you pay by March 15, 2019, you are entitled to a $60 “early bird” reduction from the regular $725 annual 
membership fee.  
 

For those of you who have been with Titus for many years, and for those of you who are planning to stay with Titus, I have  e x c i t i n g  news! The 
Titus Board has created the Titus Heritage Membership. After 10 years of membership with Titus, you will receive a 10% discount on membership 
dues for your 11th season. Every year after, you will receive an additional 10% off your membership dues (up to a total of 50%). Thus, once you 
reach your 15th year, you will receive a 50% discount off membership dues. These years are cumulative, so if you have a break in membership, only 
the years you were a paying Titus member will count.  Further, we are inviting families who may have aged out, but who had been members for ten 
consecutive years, to “rejoin” as Heritage Members (without needing to pay the investment fee again). 
 

11 years = 10% off membership dues  14 years = 40% off membership dues 
12 years = 20% off membership dues  15 years = 50% off membership dues 
13 years = 30% off membership dues 

 

If you qualify for Heritage Membership, your status will be noted on your 2019 invoice/membership form.   
 

Please remember, Titus is a member-owned, non-profit organization, and it takes all of us to make our park all it can be!  Please help us by getting 
involved!  We are looking for new board members as well as committee members. This year we will continue creating committees to enhance the 
park and build community. Committees will be: Social, Maintenance, Membership, and Beautification.  We welcome anyone to stop in for our 
monthly meetings, which are now being held on the first Tuesday of each month. For more information, please do not hesitate to contact any of 
the board members or the staff of Titus Park!  We need your support and participation to make Titus a great experience for all our members.  
 

Sincerely,  
 

 
 
 

Andrew Williams, President 
 
And the 2019 Titus Park Board of Directors and Support Members,  
Jeff Jarvis, Treasurer 
Jim Campbell, Facilities 
Joseph Cisneros, Legal 

Suzy Roedell, Director at Large  
Larissa Tackett, Director at Large 

 

 


